
 

 

Notice of Plan Change – Student Health Plans 

This notice describes certain benefit changes to your health plan.  

Expansion of Contraceptive Coverage 

Beginning February 1, 2023, oral contraceptives, contraceptive patches, vaginal rings, intrauterine devices, and 

injectable contraceptives (e.g., Depo-Provera) will be covered without preauthorization in accordance with 

your plan and prescription drug formulary. However, certain contraceptive products are not covered, including 

emergency contraception (levonorgestrel and ulipristal acetate) and surgical sterilization. 

As a reminder, any services provided outside the student health centers continue to require preauthorization.  

For more information, please call DMBA Member Services at 800-777-3622.  

 


